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Raszka Shelley

From: Janet Hoben <janethoben@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 5:27 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Gray wolves

Please keep wolves protected in Oregon.  Oregon has been the top state in the country as far as protecting gray 
wolves.    Let's keep it that way!Please don't drop them from the state's endangered species list.  They are just 
starting to make a comeback. 
 
 
--  
Janet Hoben 


